
March – April 2022

Dear Pastor and Friends,

   So very much has been happening since I last wrote to y’all, and God’s gracious kindness has been evident to us on a daily 
basis. We have been blessed, but not without numerous difficulties interspersed within those blessings. I will try to briefly 
explain…

   In March we were blessed to be able to ship a full load, (24 pallets), to Guanajuato, Mexico. However, that same month we 
were informed by our warehouse landlord that he needed his building back. We could not find anything to rent even close to the 
size we had grown accustomed to for any less than about $2,500 a month! Obviously, that was not going to happen. We were 
blessed however, to be able to find a much smaller place for $800 a month, which will keep us going until the Lord gives us what 
we really need. It is only 25 x 50 feet of space, with part of it taken up by an office, but at least we can operate our forklift within. 
Further, we had to rent a storage facility for a lot of our equipment.

   Blessed be God and His men, who have both helped us move all the scripture, and one such brother, Jim Drew, with a similar 
ministry is allowing us to receive and ship from his warehouse! Of course, this is a temporary situation, but in spite of the 
difficulties, we were able to work out with our good friends at Seeds of Grace Transport, to send scripture directly to the broker, and 
thus got another load off to Hidalgo, Mexico, praise the Lord! We now have a further load ready to ship next week, going to 
Oaxaca, Mexico out of Bro. Jim’s warehouse. 

   I am amazed at how the Lord has brought the brethren alongside of us to help keep this vital ministry functioning. Just yesterday, 
I had an unsolicited offer of $2,000 to help build something we can use instead of renting. To this I would like to mention how that 
the Lord has already provided us with a cement slab, 25 x 40 feet, on which to build, and I have a quote of only $12,000 to put up a 
metal building 18 feet tall at center. This would actually give us more space than what we’re renting right now! With the $2,000 
donation, we’re only lacking $10,000, which is only about just one year’s rent!

   Please prayerfully consider how you might be able to help with this needful project. 

   No, it still won’t be of the size we truly need, but it will allow us to not spend money on rent until God provides us with what He 
knows we really do need. If five churches could send an extra $1,000, and ten churches could send an extra $500, we could have 
the building up in very short order. It goes without saying that every additional amount will be of great value to us! As my pastor 
often said, “not equal gifts, but equal sacrifice!”

   I am asking you dear folks to pray, and then if the Lord should direct you to do more, wonderful! But if not, it very well could 
be your prayers that God uses to inspire someone else to send what we need… so simply pray, and obey, which is what we’re 
supposed to do anyway, right?

   Are things difficult for us right now? Well, yes of course they are! But we’re not being persecuted or attacked. Nor are we having 
bombs going off around us as many believers elsewhere or experiencing right now. 

   God has been so good to us, as He has to you too, my dear friends and co-laborers. Literally tens of thousands of precious souls 
are receiving the gospel message of hope each and every month! Let’s keep this going while we still can! God bless y’all!!


Reaching into Mexico and beyond,

Missionaries Jack & Gloria Ferguson 


